
Single Criminal Justice Identification Number

The workgroup discussed the need to be able to associate all of the juvenile’s records
with all of the adult records.  We would like to undertake a project that will lay to ground
work for the CJJIS Counsel to determine if it is possible to have a single criminal justice
identifier that will accomplish this goal.

The proposed first step is to inventory all Counsel Members to determine how each
system generates the identifier that is used by the member’s applications.  From this
inventory, the workgroup would develop a profile of the criminal justice identifiers.

The profile will assist the workgroup in identifying issues or problems associated with
the use of a single identifier.

Developing a Cross Reference of Data between Criminal Justice Agencies

To facilitate sharing data, the workgroup discussed the need to better understand what
data is being collected by Counsel Members.  The workgroup would like to undertake a
project to begin identifying the data collected by each Member and cross reference the
data between Members.

The workgroup would propose that the first phase of this project be limited to
demographic data.  Once this phase is completed and presented to the Counsel, future
phases would be reviewed and a work plan proposed.
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